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Wigdor LLP represented Gerald Giraldo, a former sales consultant at The Change Group, an international
currency exchange company. As alleged in the Complaint, Mr. Giraldo was terminated after making an
anonymous email complaint discussing widespread discrimination, sexual harassment and unlawful
retaliation by management. Later the same day, Mr. Giraldo received a response to the email that said
“Game Over” indicating that it was believed that he was the author of the anonymous complaint. He was
fired shortly thereafter.
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